

## **Official Advisory of Mindanao Container Terminal**

07/07/2023

**ADVISORY NO. 2023-015** 

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to share the good news that we are almost done with the soft go-live implementation of the Online Payment System (OPS) that started last January 30, 2023. We would like to thank those Clients who have registered and have participated in the pilot testing. Anytime soon, we will be <u>closing our billing counters</u> to give way to the full implementation of the Online Payment System.

To those who have registered in the OPS, you may <u>click here</u> to book an appointment with us for the process walkthrough. Meanwhile, we highly encourage all remaining clients to register now to avoid any inconvenience that they may encounter during the transition.

If you have further questions, please feel free to reach out to our Customer Hotline at 0917-820-4899 / 0919–081–7540 or email us at <a href="mictsiCRO@mictsi.com">mictsiCRO@mictsi.com</a>. Thank you.

Best regards,

**MCT MANAGEMENT**